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NEWSLETTER Thursday 6th October 2022 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

LANDSCOVE LEARNERS  

It’s been a busy couple of weeks. Please read on to see what we have been up to. 
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    Class 4 also want to share their PSHE lesson where they were planning games to help answer the 

question - why are rules important in society? 

 

           



WORD OF THE FORTNIGHT 

Last week our word was   Plethora …chosen by Mrs Woods 

Our word this fortnight is: 

Imagineer - an imagineer is 

someone who turns creative 

ideas into reality 

 

SAFEGUARDING & ATTENDANCE  

 

ETHOS, VISION & VALUES 

It’s lovely to see community links in 

action - Rosie’s flag design is now 

flying proudly at Victory hall       

HARVEST 

We were delighted to hold our 

Harvest Celebrations in St. 

Matthew's this year. Thank you for all 

your generous donations to our local 

food bank.  

 

 

Our current value is Thankfulness. 

The attached link gives you some 

ideas of what you can do at home to 

support your child’s understanding of 

this value. 

https://www.landscove.thelink.academy/website/our_ethos/388266  

 Whole school 95.8% 

Class 1 95% 

Class 2 97.8% 

Class 3 97.9% 

Class 4 90.9% 

Well done to class 3!  
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FOLS – A message from Michelle 

Firstly I would like to say a big thank you to everyone who helped and supported our second hand uniform 

sale and tuck shop, we raised a brilliant £43 which is a great start to the year. We are hoping to make this a 

regular monthly event. We are short of uniform donations for ages 7-9 years, so if anyone has any good 

quality uniform to donate we would be very grateful. Also with the cost of living we appreciate things are 

going to get tough for some families, so please feel you can come to us in confidence and we can help you 

out with a bag of uniform. 

Movie night is coming up, many of you have already bought tickets but there are still spaces left. This is 

such a lovely treat for the children, we are showing the new Minions: The Rise of Gru and it is only £5 

including a hot dog, popcorn and a drink. Friday the 14th October 3:30 – 5:30 email fols@outlook.com to 

get your ticket. 

Mufti day £1 also on the 14th October. 

28th November - BAGS 2 SCHOOL ~ We all have clothing in our wardrobes that we haven’t worn in ages, 

but when it comes to a clear out what do you do to make sure the environment comes off best? 

Bag2School has the answer – Collect all your unwanted items and drop off at school first thing on Monday 

28th November. The more the bags weigh the more they will pay. 

Many thanks, Michelle 

 

 

COMING UP 

Week beginning 10th 

October 

Local artist, Sandra Salter, will be working with each class for an 

afternoon during Arts Week to create screen printing designs. 

https://saltysstudio.com/  

11th &13th October  Parent consultations – please book via the link Mrs Grant sent you 

14th October 14th October – Movie night and FOLS Mufti Day 

21st October Roman Day for Class 3 (new date) 

Break up for Half Term   

9th November Open evening & arts exhibition 3:30 – 6:30 

2nd December  FOLS Christmas fair 3:30 

7th December  Classes 1&2 Nativity St Matthew's, 2pm please join us for 

refreshments afterwards 

7th December  St Matthew’s Church, 6pm, Classes 3 & 4 Christmas performance 1, 

for Class 3 parents and families 

8th December  St Matthew’s Church, 6pm, Classes 3 & 4 Christmas performance 2, 

for Class 4 parents and families 

 
That’s all the news for now. Have a lovely weekend everyone! 
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